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Sibling Rivalry 

We are in the midst of the NBA playoffs.  Most of us North Carolina folk 

give up basketball after March madness is over but there are still a few who 

hang on to the pro season. 

This morning I heard the news that Steph and Seth Curry will be playing 

against each other in the next round as Golden State and Portland play.  

These are hometown boys, sons of Dell Curry who we remember from the 

Hornets’ glory days. 

I wondered how close the guys are and what it means to play your sibling.  

One is going to win and one is going to lose! 

Loving our siblings is something that isn’t always the easiest thing to do. 

This writer takes a lesson from Exodus as she examines her own relationship 

with her siblings. 

Numbers 12:1-16: v. 1 Miriam and Aaron began to talk against Moses because of his Cushite wife, for he had married a Cushite. 

(TNIV Bible) 

Explore: I love my two older sisters but as children we fought like cats and dogs.  Everything seemed like a competition.  It was 

always a race to see who could sit in the front seat of the car; it was always a competition to see who could get the first chip from the 

packet; it was always an argument as to who got the biggest piece of cake.  I don’t know how my mother handled our constant 

bickering! My parents tried their best to keep everything fair – same number of presents under the Christmas tree, same age to get 

our ears pierced – but there was always one of us that felt hard done by. 

Application: I feel very blessed to have two such amazing sisters who I also can call my friends.  But so often, as we get older, 

siblings can bring their rivalries into their adulthood as well.  Due to baggage from the past and competitions never ceasing, there 

are many families who are segregated and distant.  Families can be difficult at times.  Just because we are related does not mean that 

we easily get along.  However our families can be a great source of understanding, support and love.  God recognized the importance 

of family support when He had to correct Miriam and Aaron from niggling behind their brother Moses’ back.  While it is not always 

easy, it’s great if we can love and support the members of our family. 

Prayer: Lord, sometimes those closest to us are the hardest to love.  May we learn to appreciate the attributes that our families bring 

to us and look at what we can offer them too.  Amen. 

Which member of your family could you reach out to? 

See you Sunday as we worship together, the Family of God! 

 

 Sarah 
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Lectionary Readings      

May 19th 
Psalm 148; Acts 11:1-18                                   

Revelation 21:1-6; John 13:31-35 

   The Lectionary readings are for each Sunday of the church year, and also for special days.   

They provide a systematic way of reading the Bible and also to aid you in your daily devotional time. 

 

 

 

   Opportunities for the weeks of     

           May 19 thru May 25
th

 

 
Sunday, May 19 

9:45        Sunday School for all ages 

10:55      Worship in the sanctuary 

Monday, May 20 

Tuesday, May 21 

Wednesday, May 22 

6:30        Handbells 

7:30        Chancel Choir 

Thursday, May 23 

4:00        Thursday’s Child 

Friday, May 24 

Saturday, May 25 
 

 
 

The Mobile Food Pantry is back again and will be at Forestville 

United Methodist, 5238 Vintage Rd., Lilesville on Wednesday, 

June 5th.  We are asking for volunteers from each church to be 

at each delivery. All volunteers are asked to be on location by 

9:00 A.M. if possible. 

 

 
Schedule 

 
Summer is here!  During the months of June, July, 
and August we will once again move to the chapel.  
Sunday school will start at 9:30 a.m. and worship 

will start at 10:30 a.m. 
 

          Summer Newsletter Schedule 
               This summer, as in the past, the newsletter  

     will only be mailed out every other week. A 

newsletter will go out the first week of June and not the 

next week.  This will continue until the end of August.  

The first week of September will start the newsletter back 

up every week. Have a Safe and Happy Summer. 
 
 
 
 

 
Scholarship Applications are available in 
the Scholarship Committee mailbox in the 
hall. These applications are due to the 
church office by June 2, 2019. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                 MONTHLY BUDGET REPORT! 

          March, 2019 
Balance forward                                       $ 16,104.87 

INCOME: 

Worship   $ 11,550.47 

Sunday School           104.75 

Budget Memorials          380.00 

Open Doors Pre-K        3500.00 

Rent Income           200.00 

Misc. (bank int.)               1.11                                                                                                            

Total Income                 15,356.33 

EXPENSES: 

Operations    $23,581.67 

Conference                                                  0.00 

Total Expenses              $ 23,581.67 

Total Monthly Balance:                       $ 7,879.53 

 
 

      Graduates!   

 

                 This is a busy time of year for our students.  

                 Please let the church office know if you  

                  know of anyone  in our church family  

                 that will be graduating high school or  

                college for the school year of 2018/2019! 

 

 

 

Worship in the Sanctuary May 19th 

     

   Message:  “Little Children”      

  -Rev. Dr. Sarah Kalish 

     Readers:   Randy Tarlton 

 

        Music:   Where Charity and Love Prevail 

                 The Gift of Love  

                 Love Divine, All Loves Excelling  

                        

    

    May 

 

        Acolytes:  David Tamura,Madeline Leavitt, Luke Crawford 

            Ushers: Elwood Greene, John Crawford  

                     Richard Tamura, & Justin Williams                                

         Greeters:  Alanna & Cory Smith, Cynthia Little,  

Money Stewards: Linda Lorbacher, Alice Rhinehardt  

 Close Church:  Elwood Greene, Randy Tarlton 

 

http://www.google.com/url?url=http://www.clipartpanda.com/categories/kids-playing-summer-clipart&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=wr5QVbi4O4K5sAW1koHgAQ&ved=0CBYQ9QEwAA&sig2=Fzv0qzyNtzY8Dg9y2QNLPw&usg=AFQjCNH0RuIRTbnlQVqgey64x7USNOXYYw
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Do you enjoy the flowers and shrubs that surround our church?  

We need some help keeping our landscaping looking beautiful 

throughout the year, especially in the summer.  We need extra 

help to trim shrubs, pull weeds, and water flower beds as 

necessary.  Would you consider adopting a flower bed or 

volunteering any time to assist with the upkeep of our 

landscaping?  If we work together, it will not be a huge burden on 

anyone.  We appreciate all of our church volunteers that already 

give a great amount of time doing what needs to be done!  Please 

let the church office know if you can be of service! 

 

FREE Girl Scout STEM Camp 

                        Girls age K-6th grade push boundaries 
                            and look at the world around them  
                         with investigative eyes. Through this  

                      STEM Camp girls will become mini  
                         scientist by conducting experiments,  

            dive in the world of technology, 
             and get their hands dirty. 

Come join us on June 10th, 11th, & 12th a three day camp from 
8:30 am until 3:30 pm at First United Methodist Church 

 in the fellowship hall. 
Please, call Lucia Gonzalez at 704-731-6510 or email 

Lgonzalez@hngirlscouts.org by June 7th.  We must have at 
least 25 girls for the camp to run!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        Vacation Bible School 

        Venture onto an uncharted island where kids are 
rescued by Jesus!  Anchor kids in the truth that Jesus 

carries them through every storm  in life. They'll learn to 
hold onto God's promises when they are lonely, they worry, 

they struggle, do wrong, and feel powerless.                                                            
 VBS June 9th-13th, 5:30-7:30 in the First 

Presbyterian Church Fellowship Hall.  

 
June 9, Pentecost Sunday 

Sunday, June 9, will be an exciting day for our church.  

We will be celebrating the birthday of the birth of our 

church. Please come and celebrate with us. You will not 

want to miss this wonderful day! 

 On Pentecost, we ask that each person wear bright 

colors- red, yellow, orange, or any bright color for 

the celebration.  Come celebrate all these events! 
 

 Following worship, there will be a lunch in the 

fellowship hall.  This will be for everyone to enjoy.  

Come be a part of this fellowship and meal time! 

 

We have a Little Free Library beside our church entrance on East Morgan Street! 
How does this library work? 
This Little Free Library offers a way to share good things to read--favorite books from your childhood 
or books you would recommend to friends; books that teach, intrigue and engage you.  All of us can 
help by keeping this collection stocked with good reading material. 
Whose library is this?   It belongs to everybody— 
 Anyone can use it. That's why we want to take care of it. 
Take a book.  If you see something you would like to read, take it.  
Look inside and see who gave it; who else has read it. 
Share it.  Return it to any Little Library or pass it on to a friend. 
Give books.  Leave notes in them. Be a friend of all libraries by helping any way you can.  

         

Little Free Library.org 
Take A Book * Return A Book 

 
 

 

On-going recycling projects for various groups continue:  UMW Box tops for Education in the education hall  

and aluminum inside the lattice fence at the air conditioner in the back of the church.   

The Flower Calendar for 2019 is posted on the bulletin board in the education hall, across from the pastor’s study.   

Please sign up for any open Sundays as soon as possible in order to secure the date you wish.  

Upcoming Events… 

May 26 – Last Sunday in Sanctuary - Communion 

May 27 – Memorial Day – office closed 

June 2 – First day in Chapel  

June 5 – Mobile Food Pantry @ Forestville UMC 

The deadline for information for the weekly newsletter is Tuesday before noon each week.  

Remember that you may make gifts to the church special funds to honor the living as well as those who have gone on.  

It is a great way to let friends and relatives know that you are thinking of them.  

 

mailto:Lgonzalez@hngirlscouts.org
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjQ6Y3ggfjLAhVFFj4KHbL1CvwQjRwIBw&url=http://abcparish.blogspot.com/2012_05_20_archive.html&psig=AFQjCNErAzRBelcQ3Xa7qFbfbdaWyKjv5A&ust=1459963395449748


Prayer List 
        Please help keep the prayer list up to date by letting the office know of any additions or deletions that should be made. 
 

Chuck Summers  

Chuck Kiser 

Lib Huntley 

Fred Ross Marsh 

Robert “Teeny” Pinkston 

John Nicholson 

Minnie Lee Moore 

Lonnie Baucom 

Doris & Bill Bias 

Buck Odom 

Benjy Brasington            
Charles & Jim Huntley                             

Judy Kalish  

Eleanor Pesce 

Ann Chandler 

Martha Stacker – Gail Litaker’s mother 

Linda Herold – Krista Herold’s mother 

Sharon Huskins – Krista Herold’s cousin 

James & Betty Martin – Patsy Brasington’s sister/husband 

Donna Schindler – Pat Frost’s sister 
Our Christian families of natural tragedies and all whom we 

name in our hearts!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Retirement/Assisted Living /Nursing Homes 
*Cornelia Tucker, Ruby Rorie–Anson Rehab,  

405 S Greene St, Wadesboro 

*Laura Pratt, Arbor Acres,  

1250 Arbor Road #310, Winston Salem, 27104 

*Ruth Morton--Brickford of Suffolk 

6860 Harbour View Blvd. Apt.509 Suffolk, VA  23435 

*Ray Clayton – Franklin Manor,  

100 Sunset Dr., Youngsville, NC 27596 

*Ed McBride, -Meadowview  

123 Anson High School Rd., Wadesboro 

*Bettie Huntley-Penick Village, 500 E. Rhode Island   

Ave/N.Bldg. Rm231, Southern Pines, NC 28387 

*Laura Blalock-Summit Place 

491 Highway 17 #207, Little River, SC 29566 

*Sara Aubry - Universal Healthcare Brunswick,  

1070 Old Ocean Hwy., Bolivia, NC 28422 

*Fred Ross Marsh, Chuck Kiser, Quay Burns, Nancy Warren-

Wadesboro Health & Rehab, 2051 Country Club Rd,  

*Jo Summers – Woodland Terrace/ Apt 319 

300 Kildaire Woods Dr., Cary, NC 27511 
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Remember 
in Prayer  
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